The Town of Chilmark has considered many options for buying
additional land to build a new firehouse. At this time none of those
options seems viable. _ :

The Town should focus on building a new facility on land already owned
by the Town. Serious consideration should be given to tearing down
the current firehouse and building a new one on the current site.



